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Palm Sunday  
 March 20, 10:45 am and 7 pm 

 
Holy Thursday 

 March 24, Mass of the Lordõs Supper and Washing of the Feet at 7:30 pm.   
Altar of Repose in the Centre afterwards till midnight.   

Confessions in the Centre from 9 to 11 pm. 
 

Good Friday 
 March 25, Stations of the Cross sponsored by Communion and Liberation at 10:15 am.   
Celebration of the Lordõs Passion at 3 pm.  Church open until 9 pm for personal prayer. 

 
Easter Vigil 

 March 26, 10 pm  
 

Easter Sunday 
 March 27, 11 am (no 7 pm) 



Dear Newmanites, 
 
Every month, we focus on a specific element of the Extraordinary Jubilee of Mercy. This month we focus on  
Jubilee Indulgence. The granting of indulgences is a practice that will acquire even more meaning in the Holy 
Year of Mercy. Godõs forgiveness knows no bounds...The mercy of Godébecomes indulgence on the part of the 
Father who, through the Bride of Christ, his Church, reaches the pardoned sinner and frees him from every 
residue left by the consequences of sin, enabling him to act with charity, to grow in love rather than to fall back 
into sinó (Misericordiae Vultus, 22)   
 
The process of sanctification requires not only the forgiveness of sins but also purification from the harmful 
effects of sin. Different actions can help in our purification, including the use of indulgences. For those able to 
make a pilgrimage to one of the Jubilee churches in Rome, that is certainly an option. Otherwise, there are nine 
Holy Doors in the Archdiocese of Toronto (published in last monthõs bulletin). Going through one of these Holy 
Doors is a spiritual journey that shows, as the Holy Father said, "the deep desire for true conversion." 
 
In addition to passing through a Holy Door, each pilgrim is to: receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation, 
receive the Holy Eucharist while reflecting on God's great gift of mercy, make a profession of faith (recite either 
the Apostles' or the Nicene Creed), and pray for the Holy Father and for his intentions (an Our Father and a Hail 
Mary are recommended). 
 
For those who are elderly, confined and the ill, Pope Francis said that they may obtain the indulgence: by 
"living with faith and joyful hope this moment of trial", by receiving the Eucharist or by attending Mass and 
community prayer, "even through the various means of communication" (a Mass offered on television). 
 
For those in prison, they may obtain the indulgence in their prison chapels. 
 
Indulgences may be obtained for the dead by the carrying out of these same acts by the Faithful with the 
intention of offering the indulgence for someone who is deceased. 
 
And finally, for all Catholics, this jubilee indulgence may also be obtained when a member of the Faithful 
personally performs a spiritual or corporal work of mercy. 
 
òLet us live this Jubilee intensely, begging the Father to forgive our sins and to bathe us in his merciful 
ôindulgence.õó (Misericordiae Vultus, 22) 
 
God bless, Fr. Chris 

 
A LETTER FROM YOUR PASTOR 
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Planning a party, anniversary celebration or need a filming 
location? Rent the Newman Centre, a beautiful  
125-year old heritage property, for your event.  

 
Email: anne.skrepichuk@newmantoronto.com for bookings.  

For more information, visit:  

http://newmantoronto.com/about -us/facility -rental-usage 

mailto:anne.skrepichuk@newmantoronto.com
http://newmantoronto.com/about-us/facility-rental-usage
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 ABOUT THE NEWMAN CENTRE  

From Pope Francis  
 

In this Holy Year of  Mercy, we are called to comfort those who feel they are 
sinners and unworthy and downhearted for their mistakes, telling them the 

same words of  Jesus:  
ôFear not.õ  The mercy of the Father is greater than your sins.  Donõt fear.  Itõs greater.ó  

(Angelus, February 7th, 2016) 

VISION :  To inspire in every person a spirit of leadership that embodies the integration of faith and intellect, and 
the mission to share Christ with the world. 
 
MISSION : Under the patronage of Blessed John Henry Cardinal Newman, the Newman Centre Catholic Mission 
is a joyful, diverse and inviting university parish.  We provide an open home for everyone to grow in wholeness 
and holiness. 
 
NEW TO THE COMMUNITY ? Each Sunday, a Pastoral Council Member (following the 11 am and 7 pm 
Mass), will be on hand in the Oak Room to welcome and assist any new members. Please make yourself known to 
a Minister of Hospitality (usher) so that we can let you know what is happening in our Parish. You may also 
register as a parishioner at the reception desk in the house. Parishioners with a change of address, please inform 
the reception desk. For donation envelopes please visit the reception desk. 

MASS TIMES AND VISITING HOURS  

LOCATION  

 
Mass Times:  Monday - Friday 12:15 pm | Sunday 11 am & 7 pm 
 
Holy Week Mass Schedule  - Please refer to bulletin cover 
 

St. Thomas Aquinas Church Visiting Hours: Monday - Friday 8:30 am - 4:45 pm  
 
 

Confession: In this Year of Mercy confessions will be heard before every Mass: 
Monday to Friday: 11:45 am to 12:05 pm 
Sundays: 10:15 to 10:45 am and 6:15 to 6:45 pm 
Alternatively, schedule an appointment with Fr. Chris (fr.chris@newmantoronto.com or 416-979-2468 ext. 223). 
 
 
 
 
 
The Newman Centre (Charitable Registration Number: 10791 0259 RR0021 ) 
89 St. George Street, Toronto, Ontario M5S 2E8       
Tel: 416-979-2468  | Fax: 416-596-6920 |Website: www.newmantoronto.com 
 
facebook.com/newmanchaplaincy | Twitter @NewmanUofT | YouTube NewmanUofT 
For our detailed contact list, please see page 14 

mailto:fr.chris@newmantoronto.com
http://www.facebook.com/newmanchaplaincy
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THE NEWMAN FOUNDATION  

 

 

Double the impact of  your gift with a matching gift from your company!  
 

Many companies take pride in supporting non-profits like the Newman Centre as part of their Corporate Social 

Responsibility Program. Let your employer know that their commitment and values are shared by their employees 

and when they match their employeesõ donations to the Newman Centre, they help nurture the conscientious 

young  leaders of tomorrow. Whether it is double, all, or a percentage of the donations contributed by your 

employers, we can work with you to make this happen. Please contact your Human Resource Department about 

this incentive.   

 

Our most grateful thanks to our parishioners and Friends of Newman Toronto who have directed their 

employers to make a gift to the Newman Foundation by honoring your volunteer hours or donations.  

Mark your Calendar:  

Newman Foundation Annual General Meeting, Thursday April 21, 2016  

   (Stay tuned for more information) 

Monthly donations reduce costs and invest in more students 
 
Do you know that a small gift each month helps the Campus Ministry Program 
flourish in the vibrant Catholic environment at the Newman Centre?    
 
We thank all those donors who have committed to making monthly donations. It is an 
easy and affordable way to support our efforts to nurture future Catholic leaders.  If you 
would like more information about monthly giving, please contact: Samantha Koon at 
samantha.koon@newmantoronto.com, by phone at 416-979-2468 ext. 243  

The Newman Foundation of Toronto supports the work of The Newman Centre 
Catholic Mission at the St. George campus of the University of Toronto  

Please  
consider 

the  
Newman 

Foundation 
in your will 

mailto:samantha.koon@newmantoronto.com
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 Dear Newmanites,  
 
As most of you know we had a very exciting guest lecture at Newman in February - Brother Guy Consolmagno, 
Jesuit, scientist and astronomer to the Pope - who attracted around 200 guests. If you missed the event, you can 
watch the video here: http://bit.ly/PopeAstronomer  In fact, we post videos of all our current lectures on our 
website and share them through social media - http://newmantoronto.com/lectures-newman-centre.  
 
This month, we have the privilege of meeting two Cardinals. First, our Cardinal Thomas Collins will be at 
Newman on Thursday, March 10th for our last lecture of the season (see page 12 for details). Secondly, on 
Monday, March 14th,  Cardinal Peter Turkson who is President of the Pontifical Council of Justice and Peace will 
present a lecture on Laudato Siõ at the Rotman School of Management as part of the Climate Change Experts 
Speaker Series. Please see page 9 for details including Mass at 7:15 am to be celebrated by Cardinal Turkson and 
Cardinal Collins together.  
 
We pray for everyone during this Lenten season as we all prepare for a meaningful Triduum.  
Blessings, Maria. 

EDITORõS PAGE 

 HUMOUR - Courtesy Kaylee Moynihan, Student Campus Minister 

Q: Who is the most famous comedian  

      in the Bible?   
A: Samson, because he brought the house down. 

Q: Where did Noah keep the bees? 
A: In the Arkhives!  

DONATIONS FOR MISSION TRIP TO ORPHANAGE IN JAMAICA  

 
We are looking for donations of small toiletries, diapers, sanitary napkins, powdered baby 
formula, and toothbrushes to take on our mission trip to Jamaica. We are accepting donations from now 
until April 24th. Please bring any donations and place them in the donation box by the front doors of the 
Church.  
 

Monetary donations (will be used as a direct donation to the Missionaries of the Poor or to buy mini 
toiletries, depending on quantities donated).  

 

Cheques can be made out to Newman Centre Catholic Mission and given to Erin Kinsella, Fr. Chris Cauchi 
or dropped off at the parish office.  

Blessed John Henry Cardinal Newman  
 

òWe should ever conduct ourselves towards our enemy as if  he were one day  
to be our friend.ó  

http://bit.ly/PopeAstronomer
http://newmantoronto.com/lectures-newman-centre
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Statement and Call to Action from Cardinal Thomas Collins 
Concerning Euthanasia/Assisted Suicide 
 

òI will give no deadly medicine to anyone if asked, nor suggest any such 

counseléó - The Hippocratic Oath 

 

òYou shall not kill.ó Exodus 20:13 

 

òContemplating Suicide? We Can Help!ó There was a time when 

such an advertisement pointed to a crisis line, where someone was 

standing by to counsel you and to offer hope in a situation of 

intolerable pain. We are in a very different time, now. In a few 

short months assisted suicide, its grim reality hidden behind 

blandly deceptive terms like òMedical Assistance in Dyingó, will be 

declared an acceptable option in our country, enshrined in law.  

As the federal government prepares legislation to implement the 

Supreme Courtõs decision, it is crucial to consider the effects of this fundamental change in our laws. 

 

Death comes to us all, sometimes suddenly, and sometimes slowly. Although patients benefit from medication 

that controls pain, they are fully justified in refusing burdensome and disproportionate treatment that serves only 

to prolong the inevitable process of dying. But dying is simply not the same as being killed. We are grateful for 

physicians and nurses and others who offer medical assistance to patients who are dying, but it is never justified 

for them to kill a patient. 

 
Physicians across our country who have devoted their lives to healing patients will soon be asked to do the exact 
opposite. They will not be asked to ease their suffering by providing them with treatment and loving care, but by 
putting them to death. In fact, killing a patient will no longer be considered a crime, but will actually be seen as a 
kind of health care, complete with legislation to regulate it. 

 

On February 25, 2016, a parliamentary committee presented the lawmakers who will craft this disturbing 

legislation with 21 recommendations. They should shock us to the core, especially if we believe, complacently and 

incorrectly, that the change in the law will affect only a few people with grave physical illness, who have lived a 

long life, and are near death. In fact, the recommendations include: 

¶ A desire to allow, beginning in three years, access to euthanasia/assisted suicide for minors (those under 18). 

¶ The ability for those diagnosed with conditions like dementia to pre-schedule their deaths. 

¶ Insistence that those with psychiatric conditions be eligible for euthanasia/assisted suicide. 

¶ A requirement that any institution receiving public funding, including Catholic hospitals, long-term care 

facilities and hospices, provide euthanasia/assisted suicide, thus forcing them to repudiate the very principles 

that are the foundation of their immense service to us all. 

¶ A requirement that doctors who refuse to kill a patient must make sure that someone else does it. No other 

country in the world requires such a violation of conscience. 

 CARDINAL COLLINS STATEMENT ON EUTHANASIA  
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It is unjust to force people to act against their conscience in order to be allowed to practice as a physician or, in 

the case of a health care facility, in order to qualify for government funding. It is not tolerant of religious diversity. 

It is religious discrimination that punishes those who so faithfully serve everyone who comes to them, and have 

done so since before Canada existed but who, in good conscience, cannot perform some procedures, such as 

helping to kill their patients. 

 

When the state goes beyond its legitimate but limited role, and suppresses conscience rights in this way, I am 

reminded of a man whose employer told him to do something against his conscience. He courageously replied: 

òYou employ me; you donõt own me.ó 

 

End-of-life care (palliative care) is currently accessible to only 30% of Canadians. This is a tragedy, and 

unacceptable. Instead of providing ways to hasten death, we should be providing palliative care for every 

Canadian, greater support for those with mental illness, and help for those tempted to suicide. 

 

Some people become convinced that, at a certain point, there is no longer any òvalueó in their life, since they 

cannot function as they once did. Their concern deserves our compassionate respect, but it is a shaky foundation 

for social policy. Our value as people comes not from what we can do, but from who we are. It comes from 

within, from our inherent dignity as human beings. Once we make peopleõs worthiness to live dependent on how 

well they function, our society has crossed the boundary into dangerous territory in which people are treated as 

objects that can be discarded as useless. 

 

Mindful of the inherent dignity of each person, it is time for families across the country to have a difficult but 

necessary conversation about the reality of death. We need to understand the destructive implications of these 

legal changes, and offer truly loving and merciful alternatives. And Christians should be guided by these words of 

Jesus, that for 2000 years have inspired heroic acts of loving service: òWhatever you did for one of these least 

brothers of mine, you did for me.ó (Matthew 25:40) 

 

Thomas Cardinal Collins 

Archbishop of Toronto 

March 1, 2016 

 

Watch Cardinal Collins Video Message here: http://bit.ly/CardinalCollinsonEuthanasia  

 
CARDINAL COLLINS STATEMENT ON EUTHANASIA  

Tell Legislators How You Feel 

Those people who are concerned about this legislation are encouraged to visit CanadiansforConscience.ca and 

join the Coalition for HealthCARE and Conscience. The coalition is made up of numerous partners, including 

more than 5,000 Canadian doctors, and has been formed to educate and engage those who share our concerns. 

You can use this website to write directly to your Member of Parliament, respectfully expressing your concerns. 

Please urge your elected representative 1) to protect the vulnerable; and 2) to ensure that individuals and 

institutions can provide health care without having to compromise their moral convictions. 

For more resources, please visit www.archtoronto.org/euthanasia 

http://bit.ly/CardinalCollinsonEuthanasia
http://www.canadiansforconscience.ca/
http://www.archtoronto.org/euthanasia
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NEWMAN ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Student Campus Ministers 2016/2017: Applications have now opened for the Summer 2016 and 2016-2017 
Regular Term Student Campus Ministry teams! Do you want to serve others? Would you welcome the challenge 
and blessing of community life? Do you desire to grow in holiness?  
 
Consider joining our Student Campus Ministry team, and join in an experience that will change your life! Apply for 
our summer team (May 2 - August 17, 2016) or our regular term team (August 20, 2016 - April 28, 2017), or both!  
 
We have a maximum of 10 spots available. For more information on the program and to request an application, 
please contact Erin Kinsella at erin@newmantoronto.com.  
 
Deadline for applications for the summer term is April 15 and deadline for the regular fall/winter term is May 27.  
http://newmantoronto.com/community/bulletins/student-campus-minister-application-brochure 
 
During Lent, little booklets with the Stations of the Cross will be made available at the back of the church for 
personal prayer.  This yearõs prayers were prepared by Development and Peace and are inspired by Pope Francisõ 
encyclical on the environment Laudato Siõ. 
 
 
Faith and Reason Lecture: On Thursday, March 10, 2016 join us for our last Lecture in the Series this year. 
Cardinal Thomas Collins will speak on Cardinal Newman As a Mentor. Doors open at 7 pm. Lecture begins at 7:30 
pm followed by a reception.  Registration: bit.ly/newmanlectures. Offered by: Newman Centre | Open to: All  
 
Demanding Relationships: Wednesday, March 16, 7-8:30pm. Join us for a discussion on Maintaining Health 
Relationships with Family, Friends and Significant Others. Led by Dr. Mary Marrocco of St. Macrina Counselling 
services. Light refreshments provided. Offered by: Newman Centre | Open to: All  
 
Lectio Divina with Cardinal Thomas Collins: March 6th at St. Vincent de Paul Parish, 263 Roncesvalles Ave., 
Toronto. Vespers (Evening Prayer) at 7 pm followed by Lectio Divina ("divine, or sacred, reading") from 7:30 to 
8:15 pm. All are welcome.  More information and past recordings available at https://www.archtoronto.org/lectio.  
 
Menõs Conference: On March 19th join Cardinal Thomas Collins, Matt Fradd and Deacon Harold Burke-Sivers 
for Serviam Ministriesõ 1st annual Band of Christian Brothers Menõs Conference at Canada Christian College in 
Toronto.  The day will strengthen and challenge men to grow in faith and virtue while also addressing the struggles 
that men face.  Info and tickets: www.BandofChristianBrothers.com/events/iron or 1-888-522-2070. 
 
Womenõs Conference: Saturday March 19th 8:30 am ð 5 pm, John Paul II Polish Cultural Centre, 4300 Cawthra 
Rd., Mississauga, ON.  Keynote Speaker: Donna-Marie Cooper OõBoyle (A Motherõs Call to Holiness).   
Speakers: Anne Jamieson (Discover the Joy of Believing), Deacon Douglas McManaman (The Logic of Anger), 
Sister Maria Kateri  (The Power of Prayer) and Dorothy Pilarski (How to Start a Mothers Group).  Early Bird $55 
(before Feb 20th); Regular Registration $60.  Register at www.dynamicwomenfaith.com or call 905-279-7702.  
 
Stressed Out???  We can help!  The Newman Centre offers individual, couple, and family pastoral counseling for 
children, adolescents and young adults.  For more information contact the Newman Centre or Dr. Mary Marrocco 
RMFT at 416-629-8264 or stmacrinaservices@gmail.com.  Subsidies available.  All calls are confidential. 
 
 

mailto:erin@newmantoronto.com
http://newmantoronto.com/community/bulletins/student-campus-minister-application-brochure
http://bit.ly/newmanlectures
https://www.archtoronto.org/lectio
http://www.BandofChristianBrothers.com/events/iron
http://www.dynamicwomenfaith.com
mailto:stmacrinaservices@gmail.com
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Spiritual Direction: Have you thought about receiving Spiritual Direction? Do you have questions about what 
that entails or who to go to?  Every Wednesday at the Newman Centre. Sr. Ann McGill FCJ will have drop-in 
hours from 2 - 4:30 pm.  
To book a 30-minute appointment, you can email sonal.castelino@newmantoronto.com or fill out your name in 
the sheet outside the Conference Room.   
Offered by: Newman Centre | Open to: Students  
Reserve the date: May 5, 2016 ð Newman Volunteer Appreciation Event 
 
Soup and Bagel Lunch - You are invited to join our community lunch every Tuesday from 12:45 pm - 2 pm at 
the Newman Centre. Offered by: Newman Centre | Open to: All  
 
Pray and Play Tuesdays - All are welcome for Holy Hour at 7:30 pm followed by board games and fun times in 
the house! Offered by: Newman Centre | Open to: All  

 
 ABOUT THE NEWMAN CENTRE  

  
NEWMAN ANNOUNCEMENTS  

DRIVERõS ALERT :  

Annual St. Patrickõs Day Parade 
Sunday, March 13, 2016, Noon  

SPECIAL PASSES AND DRIVING ROUTE FOR 

NEWMAN PARISHIONERS  

=> Passes can be printed from our website or 
collected after the 11 am Mass on March 6th.  

The driving route that parishioners are requested 

to take is:  

1. South on Huron  

2. East on Harbord to St. George (Police will be 
posted at Huron and  
Harbord)  

3.   North on St. George to the parking garage 
(police will also be posted at this corner)  

4.  Police and event organizers will all be made 
aware by their respective people that cars will 
be coming    through with these signs on the 
dash, and that parishioners will be making 
their way to Mass.  

Interested in receiving Newman Centre event updates regularly?  
Email: maria.dasilva@newmantoronto.com to sign-up for our bi-weekly email.  

The new date for Cardinal Turksonõs lecture is 
Monday, March 21 at 8 am at the Rotman School of 
Management located next to the Newman Centre.  
RSVP: bit.ly/turkson .  
 
Please visit newmantoronto.com or 
facebook.com/newmanchaplaincy for more details..  

mailto:sonal.castelino@newmantoronto.com
mailto:maria.dasilva@newmantoronto.com
bit.ly/turkson
newmantoronto.com
facebook.com/newmanchaplaincy
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NEWMAN CATHOLIC STUDENTSõ CLUB (NCSC) 

 Street Patrol - Would you like to serve others, learn about homelessness and grow in community in a fun and 
challenging way? Join us for our next Street Patrol on Friday, March 18th. Weõll start at 5 pm, make sandwiches 
and leave by 6:30 pm and be back by 9 pm at Newman. All donations are greatly appreciated. For more 
information, email Corinne at uoft.ncsc@gmail.com.  
Offered by: Newman Catholic Students Club | Open to: All 
 
Nightfever: Stop by and visit Jesus during our monthly Nightfever! This month, we will have Eucharistic 
Adoration on March 9th from 6 to 9 pm in the St. Thomas Aquinas Chapel. There will be Confession available, as 
well as praise and worship music. For more information or to help out, email Darren at uoft.ncsc@gmail.com. 
Offered by: Newman Catholic Students' Club | Open to: All 
 
NCSC Daily Holy Hour: Do you have one hour a month you can spare? The Newman Catholic Students' Club 
is looking for volunteers to offer one hour of prayer per month before the Blessed Sacrament, to pray for the 
fruitfulness of the NCSC's and Newman Centre's ministries. If you can do this, email Darren at 
uoft.ncsc@gmail.com to sign up! Offered by: Newman Catholic Students' Club | Open to: All  
  

40 Days of Mercy Prayer Initiative: During this Lenten season and until Divine Mercy Sunday on April 3rd, the 
Newman Catholic Students' Club will be praying for the pro-life mission. Each week, we'll be praying for a 
different intention - and we want you to join us! If you'd like to sign up or hear more, email Darren at 
uoft.ncsc@gmail.com. Offered by: Newman Catholic Students' Club | Open to: All 
 
Leadership Opportunity: Have you always wanted to be part of a team, make a difference, and grow in your 
faith in a dynamic and challenging way? Consider applying for the Newman Catholic Students Club 2016/17 
executive team! Download the application from http://bit.ly/1TVdavM or find the application link on 
www.facebook.com/UofT.NCSC Our Elections and following Pub Night will be held at Newman on Thursday, 
April 7 at 6 pm. For more information email us at uoft.ncsc@gmail.com. 
Offered by: Newman Catholic Students Club Offered to: University of Toronto students  

NEWMAN YOUNG ADULTS MINISTRY (NYAM)  

The Great Adventure Bible Study: When: Mondays @ 7pm | Where: Cardinal Newman Room, Newman  
Centre. We'll be eating some snacks, watching a short video and exploring Scripture together. A Bible is helpful for 
these sessions but we can provide one if you don't have one! Open to: Young Adults 21-39 
 
Exploring Divine Mercy: Every Wednesday at 6-7 pm we begin by reading an excerpt from St. Faustina's diary in 
the Chapel and meditating on the reading, and end by praying the Divine Mercy Chaplet. No experience or 
materials necessary! Open to: Young adults between 21 and 39 
 
Annual ShareLife Bake Sale: Sunday, April 10th after the 11 am and 7 pm Masses. Please help us celebrate 
ShareLifeõs 40th Anniversary  by supporting our annual Archdiocesan appeal during the Lenten season. Every 
dollar donated will be matched by Scotiabank. Please contact Brianna at nyam@newmantoronto.com to volunteer 
or donate baked goods.  

mailto:uoft.ncsc@gmail.com
mailto:uoft.ncsc@gmail.com
mailto:uoft.ncsc@gmail.com
mailto:uoft.ncsc@gmail.com
http://bit.ly/1TVdavM
http://www.facebook.com/UofT.NCSC
mailto:uoft.ncsc@gmail.com
mailto:nyam@newmantoronto.com
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2016 Lenten Imagery in the Newman Chapel 

Artist Max Gatta provides a teaser description of the next two images that he will install in the Chapel to help us 
pray with the Sunday Readings:  
 
March 6, 2016 | JOHN 9: 1-41 -  JESUS HEALS A BLIND MAN  
 
March 13, 2016 | JOHN 11: 1-45 -  DEATH AND RAISING OF LAZARUS  
 
March 20, 2016 - Palm Sunday 
March 27, 2016 - Easter Sunday 

YEAR OF MERCY ACTIVITIES  
Offered by: Newman Centre |  Open to: All  

 
To celebrate the year of Mercy, the Newman Centre is organizing various activities like walking pilgrimages, 

visiting the sick, Out of Cold hospitality programs and many more to help us learn, pray and serve.   
 
To Give Drink to the Thirsty: On Sunday, April 24th at noon we will prepare soup and warm beverages  
at 6 St. Joseph Streetõs Sunday Drop-In Café. For other activities, visit bit.ly/1QMp9sN or contact 
chaplaincy@newmantoronto.com  
 
 
Lunch time talks: 
 
Spiritual Works of Mercy Course with Fr. Cris Graas: Mondays | 1 - 2 pm 

Theology of the Body Study Group: Wednesdays | 1 - 2 pm  
  
Bible Study on Mercy: Thursdays | 1 - 2 pm  

 

 

Venue: Newman Library, 89 St. George St., Toronto. For more information, email: sonal@newmantoronto.com 
 

Ways to Be Merciful During the Year of Mercy - Practicing mercy in our lives actually does take practice! 
 
1) Write a letter of forgiveness to someone. If you cannot send it, sprinkle it with holy water, ask Christ Jesus to 
have mercy on you both and then burn or bury it. 
 
2) Learn to say this prayer: òDear Lord, bless [annoying personõs name] and have mercy on me!ó 
 
3) Plan a mini pilgrimage to a local shrine; make an effort along the way to live the corporal work of mercy of 
òwelcoming the strangeró as Christ. 
            (Courtesy: aleteia.org) 

bit.ly/1QMp9sN
mailto:chaplaincy@newmantoronto.com
mailto:sonal@newmantoronto.com
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NEWMAN HISTORY CORNER  

Have you wondered about the confessional? 
 
In 1928, Fr. McNab C.S.P., Chaplain of the Newman 
Club, wrote in The Torch (the original Newman Bulletin) 
about a recent gift to the newly completed chapel: 
 
òSince the last issue of the TORCH we have a new 
addition to the chapel ð a beautiful hand-carved 
confessional. I challenge any one to find a more beautiful 
confessional anywhere. This is the gift of a friend. She 
refuses to have her name mentioned. Since you cannot 
thank her personally I would ask you to ôsay it with 
prayers.ó  
(The Torch v10 n5, 25 February 1928, p2) 
 

The confessional was designed by the architect of the 

chapel, Arthur Holmes, and built by the Globe Furniture 

Company for $484.00.    

Confession in the Year of Mercy is available before every 
Mass: Monday to Friday: 11:45 am to 12:05 pm 
Sundays: 10:15 to 10:45 am and 6:15 to 6:45 pm 

Cardinal Newman as Mentor 
Presented by  

His Eminence Thomas Cardinal Collins, 

 Archbishop of  Toronto 

Annual Cardinal Newman Lecture 
 

Thursday, March 10, 2016 | 7:30 pm 
(Doors open at 7 pm.  
Reception follows)  

 
Newman Centre, 89 St. George Street 

 
Registration: bit.ly/newmanlectures 

bit.ly/newmanlectures


NEWMAN BULLETIN                                            - 13  -                           MARCH 2016 

 

 

 

FINANCIAL UPDATES  

Thank you to our parishioners and all our donors and supporters.  
We rely on your generosity and are most grateful for your support. 

Parish Goal Parish Share 
(less a portion of costs to 

run our parish  
campaign) 

Current Total 

$180,000 $115,949 $274,599 (153% of goal) 

ShareLife Campaign 2016 
òBlessed are the merciful, for they will receive mercy.ó (Mt 5:7).   

Annually, ShareLife helps over 114,000 individuals, thanks to the support received through our 
collective efforts.  Please help us celebrate our ShareLifeõs 40th anniversary by supporting our annual 
Archdiocesan appeal during this Lenten season!  Volunteer or support the ShareLife Bakesale on 
Sunday, April 10th after the 11 am and 7 pm Masses. 
 
Our parish goal for the 2016 ShareLife campaign is $8,000.   
Our first collection for ShareLife will be on Sunday, March 13th. Please give generously.  You can work 
wonders!  

Sunday Offertory Report 

    

Collection 2016 2015 Variance 

February 7 $1,085.60 $1,246.50 -$160.90 

Ash Wednesday Feb 9 $902.52 $756.80 $145.72 

February 14 $686.25 $1,054.30 -$368.05 

February 21 $1,826.05 $1,254.70 $571.35 

February 28 $1,265.60 $1,502.44 -$236.84 

Pre-Authorized Giving $2,575.80 $2,455.94 $119.86 

Credit Card Giving $1,645.49 $852.96 $792.53 

Total Month $9,987.31 $9,123.64 863.67 

    

Year-To-Date $22,317.16 $24,770.63 -$2,453.47 

    

    

Church Maintenance Fund     

Monthly Collection - February 2016 $796.20  

Total Collected: September 2015 - February 
2016 $2081.84  

Upcoming Special collections:  
Good Friday: Needs of the Church in the Holy Land (March 25th) 
Chapel Building and Maintenance Fund (March 27th) 
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NEWMAN CENTRE CONTACT LIST  

STAFF 
 
Fr. Chris Cauchi, Pastor & Executive Director 
fr.chris@newmantoronto.com 
Erin Kinsella, Associate Director of Campus 
Outreach erin@newmantoronto.com 
Sonal Castelino, Associate Director of  
Formation and Programs 
sonal.castelino@newmantoronto.com  
Dr. Mary Marrocco, Pastoral Counsellor 
stmacrinaservices@gmail.com  
Patrick Douglas, Director of HR and Op.s 
patrick.douglas@newmantoronto.com 
Anne Skrepichuk, Administrative Assistant 
anne.skrepichuk@newmantoronto.com 
Maria Da Silva, Communications Coordinator  
maria.dasilva@newmantoronto.com 
Christina Labriola, 11 am Sunday Mass  
Music Ministry,  
christina.labriola@newmantoronto.com 
Charlie Min, 7 pm Sunday Mass Music  
Ministry; charles.min@newmantoronto.com 
Samantha Koon, Development Officer 
samantha.koon@newmantoronto.com 
 
STUDENT CAMPUS MINISTERS  
 
Lisa Caballero 
Garrett Graham  
Jennifer Ip 
Joe Loreto 
Anne Mienkowski 
Kaylee Moynihan 
Sarah Neitz 
Chanelle Robinson 
Arnel Vicente (AJ) 
 
SACRAMENTAL PROGRAMS 
 
BAPTISMAL PREPARATION  
Fr. Chris (see Staff) 
 
CATHOLIC INITIATION PROGRAM  
(RCIA) and CONFIRMATION  
Sonal (see Staff) 
 
CHILDRENõS LITURGY 
Julie, july.rolland@gmail.com 
 
FIRST  
COMMUNION/RECONCILIATION  
Sonal (see Staff) 
 
MARRIAGE PREPARATION  
Larry, 416-979-2468 
 

COMMITTEES  
 
PASTORAL ADVISORY COUNCIL  
Johan, johan.demeester@sympatico.ca  
 
NEWMAN YOUNG ADULT  
MINISTRY  
Brianna, nyam@newmantoronto.com  
 
FINANCE COUNCIL   
Patrick (see Staff) 
 
LITURGY COMMITTEE   
Fr. Chris (see Staff)  
 
NEWMAN FOUNDATION  
Fr. Chris (see Staff) 
 
VOLUNTEER SCREENING  
Mary, maryvachon@sympatico.ca  
 
LITURGICAL MINISTRIES  
 
ALTAR SERVERS 
Rogelio, rogelio_mir@hotmail.com 
 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS  
Sr. Terry, CSJ: 416-533-2561 
 
SACRISTANS  
Julie, julie.wright@mail.utoronto.ca 
 
LECTORS 
Stephanie,  
stephanie.privitera@gmail.com 
 
LAY PASTORAL VISITORS 
Anne (see Staff) 
 
SOCIAL OUTREACH MINISTRIES  
 
OUR PLACE 
David,  
david@ourplacecommunityofhope.com  
 
OUT OF THE COLD  
Mary, marykhanson66@hotmail.com 
 
ST. FRANCIS TABLE 
Anne, awrighthoward@gmail.com 
 
STREET PATROL 
Corinne, uoft.ncsc@gmail.com 
 
 
 

GROUPS 
 
BIOETHICS STUDENTS CLUB 
(BEST)  
Kaspar, bioethics.toronto@gmail.com 
 
COFFEE & DOUGHNUT MINISTRY 
(After Sunday morning Mass) 
Diane, dlauziere@sympatico.ca 
 
COUNTERPOINT  
Elisa, elisasyk@gmail.com 

COUPLES FOR CHRIST YOUTH  
Pat, pat.manalo@mail.utoronto.ca 

COURAGE  
Ryan, newmancourage@yahoo.ca 
 
FAITH & SCIENCE GROUP  
Sonal (see Staff) 
 
KOREAN LEGION OF MARY  
Soho, soho.shim@mail.utoronto.ca 

MORE - PRAYER GROUP - SHALOM 
CATHOLIC COMMUNITY  
Dandreia, dandreiashalomcc@gmail.com 

NEWMAN CATHOLIC  
STUDENTS CLUB  
Hugo, uoft.ncsc@gmail.com 
 
RAISING FAITH -FILLED KIDS  
Madeleine, rffknewman@gmail.com 
 
U of T CHINESE CATHOLIC  
COMMUNITY  
Jason, utchinesecatholic@gmail.com 

U of T KOREAN CATHOLICS   
Jangwon, jangwon.park@hotmail.com  

U of T STUDENTS FOR LIFE  
Michelle, michelle.caluag@mail.utoronto.ca 
 
YTOL YOUNG ADULT TEAM   
Damian, damian.chechlacz@yahoo.ca 
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Please note: The liturgical schedule for Holy Week will be posted on the Newman notice board during the week 
of March 7th. Additional copies of the schedule will be available in the parish office.  

 
LITURGICAL SCHEDULE  

Thank you to everyone who has volunteered. We are in need of more volunteers. We request you to  
consider serving at Mass. For those interested in volunteering, you may contact the coordinators found 
on page 14 of the bulletin.  

  Sacristan Servers Lectors 

Eucharistic  

Ministers Children's Liturgy 

March 6, 11am Chris M.    Natalie N. John K. Tashia T. 

      Larry R. Diane L. Marilu S. 

        Sr. Ann M.   

            

March 6, 7pm Bluky N   Fertaa Y. JP M.   

      Vanessa C.     

            

            

March 13, 11am John K.   Grace A. Sr. Ann M. Farah/Richard M. 

      Joan B. Mary V. Julie R. 

        Richard B.   

            

March 13, 7pm Vanessa C.   Maria B. Bella I.   

      Mike P.     
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THEOLOGY OF THE BODY EXPERIENCE  

By Daniela Ponce 
 
When I decided to go to the Newman Centreõs Theology of the Body retreat I didnõt know what to expect. 
Theology of the Body is a topic that I have heard before in many different places and casual conversations, but 
before this retreat, I had never had the opportunity to listen to someone as expert in the subject as Marcel Le 
Jeune talking about it. Up to that point it was a bit confusing for me to understand what those teachings were or 
what they really meant.  
 
Marcel spoke to us in a way that was clear and relatable. He was charismatic and entertaining without taking away 
the seriousness and importance of the topics he discussed.  Everything that he said about Theology of the Body 
was always supported by scriptures, words from Catholic thinkers, and what was more surprising for me, secular 
sources and research. This gave me a clear foundation for what I already believed and at the same time, it made 
me consider ideas and points of view that I had not thought of before.  
 
From the moment I stepped into Jericho house, all the Newman Centreõs staff, volunteers and friends were very 
warm and welcoming. Having the opportunity to meet all these great people and to discuss in small groups made 
my experience much more personal and memorable. All my group members were very open and sincere, which 
made it easier for me to open up and ask questions.  
 
Up to this point everything was amazing, but nothing compares to what happened to me while I was in the 
presence of the Blessed Sacrament for quiet prayer. It was then that I realized how much I was longing for this 
moment, a moment of peace and intimacy with the Lord my God. All the noise of world shut down, all the 
worries and concerns of my daily life disappeared...and there was just me and the Lord. This retreat gave me the 
opportunity to realize that this was what I was missing for so long. 
 
In the retreat I felt that everything that could distract me from connecting with Christ disappeared, the real 
challenge will be continuing my faith journey now that the retreat is over and the noises from the world are 
starting to come back. This retreat is just the beginning of this new and stronger relationship with Christ. It was 
my motivation to continue this journey of faith. 
 
I started the retreat seeking ways to make Christ a greater part of my life, but after this weekend I am starting to 
understand that, in order to live my life to the fullest, and be as happy as I can be, I need to make Christ, not just a 
part, but the centre of my life.  

About Theology of the Body - According to Mary Healy, Associate 
Professor of Sacred Scripture at Sacred Heart Major Seminary in Detroit and 
author of Men and Women Are from Eden: A Study Guide to John Paul II's 
Theology of the Body, the purpose of writing the Theology of the Body was to 
defend the dignity and value of the human person against the confusion in 
modern manõs thinking on sexuality and the human body.   
 
Interested in learning more? Join catechist Blaise Alleyne every Thursday 
from 1-2 pm at the Newman Centre for Theology of the Body lunch time 
talks. You can also listen to Blaise Alleyneõs audio podcasts on our website: 
http://www.newmantoronto.com/media/audio-podcasts  

http://www.newmantoronto.com/media/audio-podcasts
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DARE TO LET GOD SURPRISE YOU! 

By Bruno Mariani  
 
Dear friends, I am Bruno Mariani from Brazil, a former Student Campus Minister at Newman. 
 
During an Industrial Engineering exchange program at U of T, I met this "Catholic home away from home" ð 
near the end of my graduation. The perfect place and time to discern Godõs call. 
 
When I started Engineering, I became quite lukewarm, skeptical, looking for happiness elsewhere. And at that 
time I backpacked to Europe, when at St. Peterõs Basilica I repented and was reconciled. But soon gave up. God, 
who never gives up, provided that I was invited to camp in a Catholic community. There I reencountered His love 
and mercy, started my conversion, committed myself. I re-approached the sacraments, received the Chrism, with 
thirst of knowledge of Him and His Church. 
 
Soon later, I started the exchange program in Toronto. I found Newmanõs vibrant and welcoming community, 
with many people my age passionate for Jesus. I did my Marian Consecration, learned about the Church, many 
saints, Ignatian Spirituality, Theology of the Body, fight against abortion and met communities and friends who 
helped me grow in faith. 
 
Through prayer, learning and spiritual direction, with an open and trusting heart, I felt confirmed to Godõs call, to 
serve Him as a missionary priest. The testimony of a tranquil Jesuit priest, at Newman, helped me discern. And I 
took the next step: speaking to him about my vocation. 
 
For two years I met and became better acquainted with the Jesuits, their spirituality and saints, and lived with 
them, while they learned about me. I have written this testimonial from the novitiate of the Society of Jesus in 
Brazil, where I was admitted on February 5, 2016 as a novice, thanks to God. 
 
To the Newman community, I say thank you all for your prayers and friendship. Dare to let God surprise you! Be 
not afraid of answering generously to His loving call. His love endures forever! 

 Explore Vocation as a Religious Sister 
 

     When: Saturday, March 12 - 9.30 am to 4 pm  
      Where: The Sisters Faithful Companions of Jesus,  

        298 Palmerston Avenue, Toronto 
 

The Sisters invite interested single women aged 20 ð 39 to join 
them to learn about the vocation of a sister Faithful 
Companion of Jesus through a time of prayer, input, 

reflection, sharing, and lunch. 
 

CONTACT: Sister Ann  
PHONE: 647-922-1703 by March 9. 

EMAIL: amcgillfcj@yahoo.com  

CONTACT: www.fcjsisters.org 

mailto:amcgillfcj@yahoo.com
http://www.fcjsisters.org
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By Dandreia Soares 
 
 
The first prayer groups dated back to 1967, when four Catholics from the University of Duquesne, Pittsburg, USA, 
had an interdenominational prayer meeting. They didnõt realize what God was about to do among Catholics as a 
result of that prayer meeting. They received the Baptism in the Holy Spirit and could not help themselves in 
spreading this experience of a personal Pentecost. Less than a month after this episode, they had what is called the 
òDuquesne Weekendó, a retreat where all the participants received the grace of being baptized by the Spirit. The 
prayer groups were the instrument used to deepen and renew this experience of being profoundly loved and 
cherished by God through the Spirit. 
 
òI hope that the spirituality of Pentecost will spread in the Church as a renewed incentive to prayer, holiness, 
communion and proclamation.ó (FIRST VESPERS OF PENTECOST. HOMILY OF JOHN PAUL II. 2004) 
 
Through the prayer group, a great deepening of our relationship with the Risen Christ begins, with Jesus who is 
real and alive. It is an encounter in which He shows us the wounds from His passion, in which He comes to touch 
our souls, our hearts, our bodies - our whole being. At every meeting the work of the Holy Spirit in each person is 
restated.  
 
Having experienced Jesusõ love, his work together with the Father and the Holy Spirit can no longer be denied in 
our lives. It is not an idea, a thought, a doctrine or an impersonal relationship. It is a vital development of our souls 
toward holiness. God wants to give us an experience of personal salvation, so he unceasingly attracts our souls to 
be baptized by His Spirit. And thatõs the experience of growing in grace with a prayer group: by acknowledging our 
personal experience with God, we are no longer able to refuse the calling to deepen a personal and vital 
relationship with Him, which will lead us to holiness. 
  
òThe wind blows where it pleasesó (John 3.8) Led by this Word, many are the resources used in prayer groups to 
help the participants to grow in grace, such as common bible study, spiritual and human formation, spiritual 
workshops and giving the Holy Spirit freedom to work personally in us.      
 
You are invited to join the 
MORE Prayer Group at the 
Newman Centre, every Tuesday 
at 4 pm.  
 
It is an initiative to help 
everyone who is interested in 
deepening their relationship 
with God through prayer.  
 
Open to: All.  
 
For more information,  
please contact:  
Dandreia at  
dandreiashalomcc@gmail.com 

 
PRAYER GROUPS FOR THOSE WHO WANT MORE 

mailto:dandreiashalomcc@gmail.com
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EVENT PHOTOS  

Top: Our Faith and Reason Lecture with Brother Guy Consolmagno popularly known as the Popeõs Astronomer.  
Bottom: NCSC organized a very successful St. Valentineõs Event in February to support their programs.  

More event photos at facebook.com/newmanchaplaincy  

facebook.com/newmanchaplaincy


 

For advertising enquiries, please contact: maria.dasilva@newmantoronto.com 


